July 29, 2010  Minutes  Farmington Downtown & Business Comm.
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05pm with the following in attendance: Ann Titus, Joan Funk, Rich Stanley and JoAnn Doke.
 

There were no minutes to review.
 

Proposed signage:  Rich talked to a sign company in Portsmouth and got some ballpark figures.  He will propose our plan to the BOS for 5 signs and show them our design plans & what will be printed on them.  (from JoAnn-then my minutes say that Joan will make the proposal to the BOS???)
 

Discussion on the municipal lot by fire station- the board felt the sign is hidden by overgrown weeds, etc.  Joan Funk  will bring it up either at the selectman's meeting or to the appropriate department but she suspects that the crew is short one person and that may be why it has not been trimmed and cleaned up.
 

Business of the month: Joan Funk spoke to Gail Dodier at Mros and she will be the featured business in the August Puddledock.  JoAnn will remind Keith that he was to do a page for Little Jimmiz.
 

Miscll:  Joan Funk spoke about a very talented art student at the school who may be interested in our ideas about art work in the vacant storefronts. We thought maybe we could start in one window and issue a challenge for other students, clubs or boards to participate.  Nothing really definite came from this discussion.
 

There was discussion as to why the Economic Development Comm would compile a business directory when we had just done one.  Joan to discuss this with the Town Planner as she may not have known.  We discussed needing some new members and perhaps asking the non-attending/participating members if they may want to resign.
 

The next meeting will be Sept. 23, 2010, skipping August.
 

The meeting adjourned at 6:50pm.
 

Respectfully submitted, JoAnn Doke
